

May 17, 2007

Steve Mahan
Director of Community Development Grants Administration
City of Milwaukee
200 E Wells Street
Milwaukee, WI 53202-3560

To: Steve Mahan,

We are pleased to have been awarded Block Grant funding and truly appreciate your support.

The Milwaukee Urban League is a valuable partner in our mission and has agreed to serve as the fiduciary agent for the Block Grant award until our organizational documents are ratified. As you are aware, the Urban League has been instrumental in other Block Grant projects so we believe they will be a valuable asset in this relationship in many ways. Ralph Hollmon, The president of the Milwaukee Urban League, will be forwarding a confirming memo to you shortly.

Please contact me at the Milwaukee UEP office at 414-264-2906 if you have any questions.

Thank you,

the chiy Tina Beckett

Executive Director

Cc: Kimberly Montgomery